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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 1/16/2025

Rule Change Intent

There has been confusion over time in the industry of proper hunting attire in regards to stable livery. In carriage pleasure driving classes as of recent, the 
terminology of "hunting attire" has been mistaken for huntseat riding attire in which competitors are purchasing and arriving to a show with the incorrect attire 
for the division. To remove the potential for confusion, the removal of hunting attire from potential stable livery is being removed as an option.

Proponent Details Contact Information

Carriage Pleasure Driving Lexie Stovel

lstovel@usef.org
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